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6 June 2022 

 

To Parents and Guardians of current Third, Fourth, Fifth, Lower Sixth Year Girls 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

USA Lacrosse Tour Summer 2023  

 

I am writing with the exciting new trip plan for a USA Lacrosse tour in the summer of 2023.  

The approximate dates, subject to confirmation, are 13 to 23 July, at the start of the summer 

holidays. 

 

The aim of the tour is for the pupils to play in some high quality lacrosse matches, take part in 

the prestigious two day Surge Tournament, enjoy visiting a University and some key sites, and 

experience some American Lacrosse coaching. The pupils will be hosted by families as well as 

staying in hotels.  We will of course visit the obligatory mall before ending the tour in New 

York. 

 

The cost will be very approximately in the region of £2,800 but is dependent on the number 

of participants.  
 

More details will follow once we know the level of interest. 

 

If your daughter is interested, please confirm by completing the form via this link by 10 June 

2022. No deposit will be required until the trip is confirmed.  

 

If you have any questions about the proposed trip please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Natalie Lomas 

Trip Leader 

natalie.lomas@caterhamschool.co.uk 
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